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I am writing in strong opposition to this proposed bill HB 3501. Listen to your 

taxpayers who are outraged by the incompetent leadership in Oregon! Leaders must 

have the tough role of saying enough is enough and it's about time you found your 

voice! The current homeless situation has grown exponentially and would consider 

Oregon to be the nastiest state to live in the USA. It literally looks as though we have 

fleas and maggots crawling all over our public lands and sidewalks. Rubbish 

scattered everywhere, blankets and clothing left in the roadways, feces on the 

sidewalks and public parks, hypodermic needles. The derelict drug addicted 

homeless population is a genuine public health concern for all. Get your act together 

and criminalize drugs and quite giving to the homeless and those that don't want to 

better themselves!  


